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Traffic Control at Pedestrian Crossings Policy Update 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Council Policy C07-018, Traffic Control at Pedestrian Crossings, updates 
based on the TAC Guide as outlined in the report of the A/General Manager, 
Transportation & Utilities Department dated September 10, 2018, be approved. 

 
History 
At the September 10, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated September 10, 2018 
was considered. 
 
Your Committee also received a PowerPoint presentation from the Administration 
regarding the matter. 
 
Attachment 
September 10, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 
September 10, 2018 PowerPoint presentation. 


